
3rd November 2023

Newsletter
Upcoming Events

7.11.23 & 8.11.23
Parent Consultations

10.11.23
Flu spray Vaccinations

Year 5 trip to be rearranged
date to be confirmed

23.11.23 School Nurse
for Yr R and Yr 6

7.12.23 Year 3 trip to
Canterbury Cathedral

(details to follow)

5.12.23
Nursery, R, 1 & 2 Christmas

performance

7.12.23
Nursery, R, 1 & 2 Christmas

performance. 
Evening performance 5 & 6

Carol concert

8.12.23 Christmas Fair

12.12.23 Years 3 & 4 Christingle
service

13.12.23 Christmas dinner

15.12.23 Last day of term 2

Value Certificate winners

Year 1 Tomas, Harrison and Eleanor
Year 2 Hamza, Ellis and Toby

Year 3 Rheneas, Franek and Zachary
Year 4 Charlie, Chloe and Belle

Year 5 Darcy, Christopher and Ethan
Year 6 Alicia, Riley and Evan

Check out our facebook
page

Vale View Primary School

Please can we be considerate to the local
residents, when dropping off and collecting

the children. We have had reports of bad
parking, parking on yellow lines and across

driveways. Thank you.

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal

Poppies and other items will be on sale from
Monday 6th November. Children will be able to

buy their poppies at playtime. Items from 50p to
£2.00

Cardboard tubes

We are collecting
cardboard tubes for
some art and making
projects. Please send

them in with your child.
Thank you.








